ULSTER TOWN BOARD MEETING
APRIL 29, 2011 AT 1:00 PM

CALLED TO ORDER BY COUNCILMAN KITCHEN, ACTING AS CHAIRMAN at 1:10
PM

SALUTE TO THE FLAG

ROLL CALL BY CLERK

TOWN COUNCILMAN JOEL B. BRINK
TOWN COUNCILMAN ERIC KITCHEN
TOWN COUNCILWOMAN CRIS HENDRICK
TOWN COUNCILMAN JOHN MORROW
SUPERVISOR JAMES QUIGLEY 3"

Councilman Morrow moved to hire Paul Andreassen as a “Building Inspector II” with a one year
probationary period and a salary of $55,000 per year, effective May 16, 2011. This is a full-time
civil service position that serves as the department head that oversees the Building, Planning, and
Zoning Department.

2™ by Councilman Brink

A Roll Call Vote was taken - All Ayes

Councilwoman Hendrick moved to enter into executive session at 1:13 PM to discuss a
personnel issue

2™ by Councilman Brink

All Ayes

Town Assessor James Maloney was present during the whole session
Executive session ended at 1:56 PM.

At 1:57 PM, Chairman Kitchen resumed the meeting and reported that there were no actions
taken during executive session.

Councilman Brink motioned to adjourn the meeting at 1:58 PM
2™ by Councilwoman Hendrick
All Ayes

Respectfully Submitted by
Jason Cosenza, RMC FHCO
Ulster Town Clerk



